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This superbly presented detached family home
occupies a generous plot position in this favoured
location on Chase Meadow. The accommodation
affords: Entrance hall, cloakroom, study, living room,
open-plan dining kitchen, utility, master bedroom
with en-suite bathroom, three further bedrooms and a
family bathroom, gas heating, replacement double
glazing, delightful front and rear gardens, double
width driveway and double garage. No upward chain.

Chase Meadow is conveniently located close to
Warwick town centre, and has a good selection of

local amenities which includes a Doctors Surgery,
community centre, children's nursery, pharmacy,
convenience store, two take aways & a public house/
eatery.
Commuting is easy, with regular trains from Warwick
Station, Warwick Parkway & Leamington Spa to
Birmingham & London Marylebone. The motorway
network is easily accessible with junction 15 of the
M40 giving access to Birmingham & the North &
London & the South.
The accommodation is arranged as follows:

Entrance Hall
Radiator, under stairs storage cupboard, staircase
rising to First Floor, wall mounted digital thermostat
control panel. Doors to:

Cloakroom
Comprising WC, wash hand basin, radiator, double
glazed window.

Study
2.80m x 2.18m (9'2" x 7'2") Range of built-in office
furniture, radiator and a double glazed window to



front aspect.

Living Room
5.35m x 3.63m (17'7" x 11'11") Fireplace with
surround, marble inlay and hearth. Wiring for wall
lights, two radiators, double glazed splay bay window
to front aspect and double glazed French doors
provide access to the rear deck and garden. Door to
the Dining/Kitchen.

Open-plan Dining Kitchen

6.18m x 3.19m widening to 3.45m (20'3" x 10'6"
widening to 11'4") Having a range of matching base
and eye level units having complementary worktops
with inset Franke stainless steel sink unit with mixer
tap and complementary tiled splashbacks. Built in
Bosch electric oven with storage cupboards above and
below, AEG induction hob with extractor unit over.
Integrated dishwasher, space for an American style
fridge/freezer. Downlighters and a double glazed
window to rear aspect.

Dining Area

Having a further range of drawer and base units in
white gloss with marble effect worktops, tall storage
unit, radiator, downlighters and a double glazed splay
bay window to front aspect.

Utility
1.84m x 1.82m (6'0" x 6'0") Worktop with inset
Franke sink unit with mixer tap, complementary tiled
splashbacks, base and eye level storage cupboards,
space and plumbing for washing machine and tumble
dryer. Wall mounted gas fired boiler, radiator,
extractor fan and a double glazed window to side



aspect.

First Floor Landing
Radiator, double glazed window to front aspect. Built-
in Airing Cupboard housing the Megaflo hot water
cylinder. Access to roof space. Doors to:

Bedroom One
4.14m x 3.30m (13'7" x 10'10") Built-in full height
mirror fronted sliding door wardrobes, radiator and a
double glazed window to rear aspect.

En Suite Bathroom

Villeroy & Bosch white suite comprising bath with
telephone shower attachment, WC with concealed
push button cistern, wash hand basin with storage
cupboards below. Matching eye level storage cabinet,
tiled shower enclosure with shower system, fully
complementary tiled walls and floor, downlighters
and a double glazed window to rear aspect.

Bedroom Two
3.30m x 3.14m (10'10" x 10'4") Built-in twin double
door wardrobe, radiator and a double glazed window
to rear aspect.

Bedroom Three
3.07m x 2.51m (10'1" x 8'3") Built-in double door
wardrobe, radiator and a double glazed window to
front aspect.

Bedroom Four
2.73m x 1.99m (8'11" x 6'6") Currently used as a
dressing room with built in wardrobes and storage
cupboards, display shelving, radiator and a double
glazed window to front aspect.

Family Bathroom



Villeroy & Bosch white suite comprising WC, wash
hand basin with white high gloss storage cupboards
below, bath with shower system over, glazed shower
screen. Heated towel rail, complementary tiled walls,
extractor fan, tiled floor and a double glazed window.

Outside
There is an established front garden with pathway
leading to the entrance door. A double width driveway
provides good off road parking with access to the:

Double Garage

5.35m x 4.98m (17'7" x 16'4") Twin up and over
doors, power and light. Service door to:

Rear Garden
Which is a particular feature of the property, having
paved seating area with a raised dwarf planter. There
are well tended shaped lawned gardens with mature
stocked borders. Timber deck with pergola over,
external lighting, outside tap and a gated side
pedestrian access.

Tenure

The property is understood to be freehold, although
we have not inspected the relevant documentation to
confirm this.

Services
All mains services are understood to be connected.
NB We have not tested the heating, domestic hot
water system, kitchen appliances or other services and
whilst believing them to be satisfactory working order
and cannot give warranties in these respects.
Interested parties are invited to make their own
enquires.



IMPORTANT NOTICE ehB Residential for themselves and for the Vendors of this property, whose agents they are, give notice that:- 1. The particulars are intended to give a fair and substantially correct overall description for the guidance of intending purchasers and do not constitute part of an offer or contract. Prospective purchasers and 
lessees ought to seek their own professional advice. 2. All descriptions, dimensions, areas, reference to condition and necessary permissions for use and occupation and other details are given in good faith, and are believed to be correct, but any intending purchasers should not rely on them as statements or representations of fact, but must 
satisfy themselves by inspection or otherwise as to the correctness of each of them. 3. No person in the employment of ehB Residential has any authority to make or give any representations or warranty whatever in relation to this property on behalf of ehB Residential, nor enter into any contract on behalf of the Vendor. 4. No responsibility can 
be accepted for any expenses incurred by intending purchasers in inspecting properties which have been sold, let or withdrawn. Measurement and other information. All measurements are approximate. While we endeavour to make our sales particulars accurate and reliable, if there is any point which is of particulars importance to you, please 
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